
                                                                        

 

Notice for staff from the Civil Service Employee Assistance Service (CSEAS) who 

may be redeployed during COVID-19 

 

 

The Civil Service Employee Assistance Service (CSEAS) are aware that some staff may be 

redeployed into other departments and/or agencies. 

 

You can continue to contact the on-call Employee Assistance Officer on the Central Number 

at ph. 0761 00 00 30 where you can speak to an EAO in confidence during the following new 

operational hours  

Mon – Fri (9am – 8pm) and Sat and Sun (12pm – 4pm) or you can send a mail to 

cseas@per.gov.ie 

Or you can contact the Employee Assistance Officer for your own department please see the 

CSEAS website cseas@per.gov.ie for staff contact details. 
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